Good morning, today is Thursday, March 8t

Congratulations to our newest Gateway Reads drawing winners: Parker Rich and Eden Munroe! Parker
and Eden read a book from the Gateway Reads list, filled out a ticket, and their names were drawn as
winners for this month. You may both come to the library to claim your prize. We have more prizes to
give out this year, so keep reading!

A quick reminder that the library is a busy place in the morning. Please help us keep it a quiet space by
taking your conversations to the commons instead. Please visit the library in the morning to check out a
book, complete an assignment, or quietly play a game. We love having you, but social visits are better
for the commons.

Brandon Mull is visiting Gateway next Friday! Book order forms can be turned into the office until next
Tuesday.

If you read, speak, understand or write in a foreign language you may be able to earn up to 4 high school
credits by taking the world language proficiency test. Flyers with more information about this great

opportunity are available in the Guardian kiosk next to the Counseling Center.

Tomorrow is the last day to turn in your permission forms for the Inspire STEM festival.

Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character!



